
Let us save millions and simultaneously provide the appropriate treatment of our mentally ill.  Police intervention can potentially lead 
to physical harm of this population - as well as put the police in danger.  Professional personnel who deal with the mentally ill are 
just more qualified to de-escalate dangerous situations, and provide appropriate interventions.  Please do not lobby for more jail 
beds; the mentally ill do not benefit from jail cells.  Let us move into the 21st century in a compassionate way.


